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June 22, 2017 
 
 
 
Archimandrite Luke Murianka 
Rector 
Holy Trinity Orthodox Seminary 
PO Box 36 
Jordanville, NY 13361 
 
Dear Rector Murianka: 
  

On April 7, 2017, the Regents Advisory Council on Institutional Accreditation voted to 
recommend the following accreditation action to the Board of Regents: 
 

Renew the accreditation of Holy Trinity Orthodox Seminary with conditions for 
three years, during which time the institution shall come into compliance with 
standards for accreditation within two years, with submission of documents 
and materials as required by the State Education Department. 

 
 The Board of Regents endorsed and adopted the Advisory Council’s recommendation at 
its meeting on June 13, 2017. A copy of the Regents item is available at 
http://www.regents.nysed.gov/common/regents/files/617hea1.pdf. 
  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       John L. D’Agati 
       Deputy Commissioner 
       Office of Higher Education 
 
 
c: Leslie E. Templeman 
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